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ORDER OF THE HEALTH OFFICER OF THE COUNTY OF AMADOR RESCINDING THE 

January 3, 2022 ORDER  

MANDATING ISOLATION AND QUARANTINE FOR CERTAIN INDIVIDUALS  

TO CONTROL THE SPREAD OF COVID-19 

 

DATE OF RESCISSION: April 8, 2022 

 

Effective immediately, the January 3, 2022 ORDER OF THE HEALTH OFFICER OF THE 

COUNTY OF AMADOR MANDATING ISOLATION AND QUARANTINE FOR CERTAIN 

INDIVIDUALS TO CONTROL THE SPREAD OF COVID-19 is rescinded in full in accordance 

with Section 7 of that Order. Case rates are declining, more people are receiving COVID-19 vaccines 

and boosters, and transmission rates of COVID-19 have decreased. However, the risk of further COVID-

19 variants is still unknown. 

 

Accordingly, individuals should continue to follow guidance released by the United States Department 

of Health & Human Services ("HHS") including their sub-agency United States Centers for Disease 

Control and Prevention ("CDC"); California Department of Public Health ("CDPH");  California 

Department of Industrial Relations, Division of Occupational Safety and Health, better known as 

“Cal/OSHA;” and California Department of Social Services ("CDSS"). The January 3, 2022 Order is 

rescinded in order to align with the above-mentioned authorities and guidelines. 

 

IT IS SO ORDERED: 

 

 

 

___________________________________ 

Rita Huspen Kerr, M.D.    Dated: April 8, 2022 

Health Officer 

 

Approved as to form and legality: 

 

 

 

____________________________________ 

Greg Gillott      Dated: April 8, 2022 

County Counsel 

 


